
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: July 1, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW0132GALT, Non-IT temporary staff services. 

CONTACT: Asha Parks, CPO: 405-521-6674; asha.parks@omes.ok.gov. 

PURPOSE: For use by all state departments, boards, commissions, agencies and institutions, in addition 
to counties and municipalities. 

Statewide Contract: SW0132GALT has been awarded to Galt Staffing, LLC, Supplier ID 0000594311 
(name change and update), for temporary non-IT staffing positions, administrative support, commercial 
industrial workers, non-clinical healthcare staffing and professional services. The contract runs through 
May 1, 2025. 

Ordering/Procuring Services: For product and pricing information, review the awarded contract 
documents. To order, request a quote from the supplier. All quotes must reference SW0132GALT. 
Generate a purchase order made payable to Galt Staffing, LLC. Reference SW0132GALT on your 
purchase order by attaching the PeopleSoft contract, PS#7434. 

All purchase orders currently existing for supplier ID 0000067055 on SW0132GALT must be closed 
and reissued to new supplier ID 0000594311 PS#7434 immediately. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=4770. 
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